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FEBRUARY 2021 END OF TERM NEWSLETTER 
 
 
A huge well done to all of the children at Tutshill C of E Primary School for their hard work over this 
unusual and difficult term. Children, parents and staff have been adjusting to the ways of online 
learning and as always they have shown great commitment and dedication.  
 
The school has also been open for Key Worker families and the children who have attended have 
shown great maturity and positivity towards the new routines of the school. It was also great to see 
the children out in the snow and making the most of the winter weather we have had this new year!  
 
To mark the end of a great term, children and teachers are celebrating with a fancy dress party and 
games via TEAMs meetings. The theme is ‘Express Yourself’ which is inspired by the theme for this 
year’s Children’s Mental Health Awareness Week. Across the school, children have been discussing, 
exploring and recognising the importance of their own mental health. They have been expressing 
themselves through art, music and dance. It has been an inspiring week for all involved. 
 
 
 
Miss Lane 
Headteacher 
 

 

Reporting Positive Covid Results  
In order to assist with Track and Trace, please 
continue to notify the school office by email if 
your child tests positive over the February half 
term and has been attending school this 
term.  The office email address will be checked 
daily at 4pm for this purpose only. 

 
Safer Internet Day 
On Tuesday 9th February, Tutshill Primary 
School celebrated Safer Internet Day. With 
more time than ever spent online, internet 
safety is more important than ever. In school 
and at home, the children joined in with a 
variety of different challenges whilst thinking 
about how we can make sure we use the 
internet safely. If you’d like more information 
about Safer Internet Day or more tips on e-
safety, please see 
www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-
day/2021 for further details.  
 
Story Time 
After half term, we will be holding Teams Story 
Time Sessions on Tuesday and Thursday 
afternoons. These will commence during the 
first week back after half term. Further details 
and timings will be sent out on Monday 22nd 
February when we return to school. 
 
 
 

World Book Day 
Save the Date!  World Book Day 2021 will be 
on Thursday 4th March 2021.  The magic that 
is World Book Day will soon be upon us.  Just 
to give you advance notice of this annual event 
to start thinking about possible costume 
choices.  It may look a little different this year 
but the day promises to be just as fun and 
enjoyable as always.  More details will follow.  
 
Contact Information 
Please ensure you advise the School Office of 
any changes to your contact details.  This 
includes changes to mobile/home phone 
numbers or email addresses as well as 
changes of address. It is vital that we have 
your up to date information for all 
correspondence purposes and in case of 
emergency.  Please email any changes to 
office@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk  
 
 

School Contact Details 
Telephone: 01291 622593 
Email: office@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk 
Attendance: 
attendance@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk 
PTA email: ptatutshill@gmail.com 

 

mailto:office@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk
www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2021
www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2021
mailto:office@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk
mailto:office@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk
mailto:attendance@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk
mailto:ptatutshill@gmail.com

